Attention: Veterans in VA Healthcare

The VA will be administering annual Flu Shots on September 21, 2020, from 10:00 until 13:00. This service is for ONLY those Veterans who are currently enrolled in VA HEALTHCARE. The Flu Shots will be given in the Veteran Affairs Office in the Courthouse.
Again, this service is ONLY for those who are currently enrolled in VA Healthcare.
Thank you.
 


[bookmark: _GoBack]
Larry Klemesrud
Veterans Affairs Director
212 S. 5th St. Osage IA, 50461
lklemesrud@mitchellcoia.us
Cell: 641-220-1759
